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as drug and chemical consultant for The National Drug Store Survey and to be in 
charge of the Prescription Phase of the Survey. 

MI. Delgado is the author of numerous articles and papers concerning various 
phases of the drug industry, both foreign and domestic. He is a joint author of 
“The Professional Pharmacy” (1933), a first edition of 10,000 copies of which met 
with such demand that a second edition was required, and “Prescription Depart- 
ment Sales Analysis in Selected Drug Stores” 1932, an outgrowth of the National 
Drug Store Survey. 

As technical adviser for the pharmacy exhibit he served the Century of 
Progress Exposition at  Chicago. At present he is assistant secretary of the 
U. S. Pharmacopceial Convention (elected in 1930 for a 10-year term). 

Mr. and Mrs. Delgado have one son, Frank Anthony, Jr., born September 13, 
1927. 

ANNUAL MEETING OF THE AMERICAN PHARMACEUTICAL 
ASSOCIATION FOR 1936.* 

Arrangements have been completed for the meeting of the AMERICAN PHARMACEUTICAL 
ASSOCIATION and affiliated organizations in Dallas, Texas, during the week of August 24th to 29th. 
At this time, the Texas Centennial Exposition will be in full operation. Those attending the 
meeting will have the opportunity of visiting an interesting section of the country and of seeing 
an exposition which celebrates one of the most important and romantic events in the history of 
the nation. 

Walter D. Adams will serve as Loud Secretary for the meeting and Sam P. Harben as 
Chuirmun of the Committee on Arrangements. These gentlemen have had long experience in ar- 
ranging for meetings of the Texas Pharmaceutical Association. They and their associates are 
organizing the various committees necessary for the work, are perfecting the arrangements for the 
business sessions and for the entertainment of the delegates and visitors during their stay in 
Dallas. 

The Hotel Adolphus, the largest in Dallas, has been selected as the Headquarters for the 
meeting. It is located a t  Commerce and Akard Streets, near the business section of the city, 
and has 825 rooms, all with bath. The rates are $2.50 and up, single; $3.50 and up, double; 
$4.00 and up, twin beds; and the charges for meals are equally reasonable. Several large hotels 
are located near the Hotel Adolphus and the Dallas Chamber of Commerce has pledged that ac- 
commodations will be available for all who may come. However, those planning to  attend are 
urged to make reservations promptly. 

Very favorable transportation rates will be available on account of the Exposition and 
many interesting and inexpensive side-trips can be arranged by conferring with transportation 
officials. Because of the heavy travel expected at the time of the meeting, transportation ar- 
rangements should be made as promptly as possible. 

Complete information about the Exposition will be available later. 

* A. Pa. A. Bulletin No. 7, March 16, 1936. 

T H E  EXHIBIT OF LIFE AT TEXAS CENTENNIAL. 
Plans for an exhibit a t  the Texas Central Centennial Exposition to be held this year in 

Dallas, to be known as “The Exhibit of Life,” were outlined at a conference of representatives of 
educational institutions of the state in Dallas, December 15th. Dr. Edward H. Cary, Dallas, 
was chairman of the conference. The exhibit will cover the development of all the sciences useful 
in the propagation and care of human life. The Texas State Medical Association will probably 
prepare as its share an  exhibit of the medical history of Texas and participation of the medical 
profession of the state in the development of the practice of medicine.-?% Journal oflhe A .  M .  A . ,  
February 1,1936. 




